
From: Walker, Susan [mailto:Susan.Walker@borders.scot.nhs.uk] On Behalf Of ADP Licensing
Sent: 23 June 2017 13:39
To: Wilson, Jackie (Licensing)
Cc: Doig, Fiona (NHS Staff); Dickson, Jacqueline (NHS Staff)
Subject: RE: Variation of Premises Licence - Hunters Hall, 56/58 High Street, Galashiels

We have no objections to make however aware of the following:

 The Hawick Wetherspoons is very much about food provision 
and therefore it is appropriate that this premises is in line with 
other restaurants in the areas

 This is different from the licence held in  Galashiels where the 
Wetherspoons becomes very much a vertical drinking 
environment at weekends and therefore is appropriate this 
remains at 8.00pm Friday/Saturday.

Susan Walker 
Senior Development Officer - Alcohol & Drugs Partnership
Borders ADP, NHS Borders, c/o Safer Communities, Scottish Borders Council HQ, Newtown St 
Boswells, TD6 0SA


